
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY PERMIT APPLICATION T032756 
 
COUNTY: Yolo     STREAM SYSTEM: Cache Creek 
 
On December 13, 2016, Yolo County Flood Control and Water Conservation District (Applicant) 
filed a temporary permit application with the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water 
Board), Division of Water Rights, pursuant to Water Code section 1425, to appropriate surface 
water flows for groundwater recharge.  Any correspondence directed to the Applicant should be 
sent to the following contact:  Kristin Sicke, Yolo County FC&WCD, 34274 State Highway 16, 
Woodland, CA  95695-9371 or ksicke@ycfcwcd.org. 
 
Summary of Temporary Permit Application  
 

Source: Cache Creek tributary to the Yolo Bypass, thence the Sacramento-San 
Joaquin Delta 

Point of 
Diversion: NE¼ of SE¼ of projected Section 16, T10N, R2W, MDB&M 

Amount: 72,000 acre-feet by diversion to underground storage, at a maximum rate 
of 600 cubic feet per second 

Season: January 1 to April 30  

Purpose of Use: Irrigation 

Place of Use: 
Up to 100,000 acres of irrigated agricultural land within the Applicant’s 
service area in Yolo County, as shown on map filed with the State Board 
(Map 3 of Attachment 1 of the application). 

 
More information regarding this application is available at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/applications/transfers_tu_notices   
 
Pursuant to Water Code section 1428, subdivision (d), any interested person may file an 
objection to the temporary diversion and use of water, with copy to the Applicant.  Objections 
must be received by the State Water Board by 4:30 p.m. on January 27, 2017. 
 
Pursuant to Water Code section 1428, the State Water Board may issue a temporary permit in 
advance of public notice.  Consequently, a temporary permit may be issued on the application 
before the end of the noticing period. 
 
For more information regarding this project, including procedures for filing objections, please 
contact Sarah Sugar at (916) 341-5426 or Sarah.Sugar@waterboards.ca.gov.  Written 
correspondence or inquiries should be addressed as follows: State Water Resources Control 
Board, Division of Water Rights, Attn: Sarah Sugar, P.O. Box 2000, Sacramento, CA 95812-2000.  
 
Date of Notice: December 27, 2016 
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